
Briefing Note 
Parks & Playing Fields Thursday 29th April 2021 

 
Request for Advertisement Board 

 
Fremington Football Club have asked if they could offer to place an advertising 
board on the side of the dugouts for a company/tradesman that has offered to fund 
repairs to the dugouts.  
 
The Committee’s views/permission is sought, if you are inclined to grant permission I 
would suggest you consider sizes and design/colour to ensure it is in keeping with 
the area and planning regulations. 
 
V Woodhouse 
April 2021 


